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           13th December 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

S3, S4 and S5 Curriculum Pathways Evening 

I am writing to let you know about an opportunity in Kilmarnock Academy which has been organised to support your 

child as they plan for progression and choices for the next stage of their education. 

In order that you are fully aware of all the options that are available, and the processes in place to facilitate this, we 

would like to invite you to attend an information evening on Wednesday 15th January at 6pm. 

During this evening there will be a number of different people and sessions available to discuss how best to support 

your child, including 

 Information on pathway choices 

 Partner agencies such as Kilmarnock College 

 Senior Management and Pupil Support Staff will be available to answer any questions which you may have 

 

This is a very important time for your child and it is vital that you are equipped with as much information as possible to 

assist them to make the correct choices. We hope this information evening will go some way to ensuring this. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Mossie 
Depute Head Teacher 
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